
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 

(15 September 2025, 10.30am) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief include: 

      Civility Saves Lives – Online Champions Training 

      eESS Team (NHSGGC) – Contact details 

 Important notice: Staffnet Legacy – Page Owners and Editors  

 
Civility Saves Lives – Online Champions Training 

  
Our Civility Saves Lives (CSL) campaign aims to promote positive working 
relationships and raise awareness about how our behaviour with colleagues can 
have a direct impact on patient care and outcomes, and staff experience and 
wellbeing. 
  
The role of Civility Champions is to promote and raise awareness of CSL within 
their own teams/services, helping to bring understanding about why paying 
attention to how we work together and treat each other matters. Champions can be 
from any profession, band, or service and have an enthusiasm and interest in 
supporting positive ways of working. 
Staff are invited to join the next online training session for Civility Champions on 
Thursday 25 September, 9.30am – 11.00am. 
  
You can register here. 
  
Please email ggc.investorsinpeople@nhs.scot with the subject line CSL 
Champions Training for more information. 
  
If you are not able to manage along on 25 September, you can register your 
interest for a future session here. 
  
Staff are encouraged to read about Civility Saves Lives before the training, by 
visiting the hub on Staffnet. 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FeiVQLNFdiE&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C3434a57d5b624886d94d08ddf43744bb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638935240419475080%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S9mc8h4A%2B3kKgdAaNR0IC%2FA6OF1rQl9ePVpIaH%2BQdI0%3D&reserved=0
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eESS Team (NHSGGC) – Contact details 

  
It has been brought to our attention that an increasing number of eESS enquiries 
are being sent to the eESS National Team in error. 
  
All NHSGGC eESS enquiries should be made via the HRConnect Portal - 
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr or by phoning 0141 278 2700, Option 5 
(9.00am to 3.00pm, Monday to Friday). 
 
Important notice: Staffnet Legacy – Page Owners and Editors  

  

The old StaffNet site listed as Staffnet Legacy in your browser is closing, and 
access will be withdrawn on 30 September 2025.  
  

 
  

The new Staffnet site, launched in June 2023, has replaced the old site.   
  
eHealth are currently engaged with page owners to relocate the remaining content 
and documents however if you are a page owner and are not currently working 
with eHealth to relocate content, please contact the Staffnet Admin Team at 
StaffnetAdmin@ggc.scot.nhs.uk,  
  
Please ensure that any content and documents are relocated to Teams, a Shared 
Drive, or the new M365 Staffnet as soon as possible.  
  
If you do not relocate your content by 30 September, you will lose access to it. 
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Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 
GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  
have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
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